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Number 
Topic Pages Date of Approval 

(Revisions) 
3.4 Special Requests to Bus Driver or Bus 

Company 
1 of 1 March 2009 

 
Policy Statement 

 
For the safety and security of the students, special requests will not be provided.  Parents/guardians and/or 
school staff will not ask the driver or bus company for special requests.  The driver and the bus company do 
not have the authority to grant such requests.   
 
 

Procedure 
 

• If a parent/guardian or school staff make a special request beyond the scope of regular home to school 
transportation, the request will be denied by the driver and/or bus company. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


